
Thank you for your interest in RFQ #SPC 05-17-18. Please be advised the RFQ has been 
cancelled. SPC intends to work with its Foundation to determine the full scope of lobbying 
services required and will consider next steps accordingly during the Fall 2018 term. In the 
meantime, the college will continue its effort to hire a full-time employee to assist with 
governmental relations, specifically at the local level. 
 
Thank you again for your interest. 
 


